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Safeguarding is 
EVERYONE’S 

responsibility.
If you have any concerns 
regarding the safety or 

welfare of any child, 
please contact Nerys, 
Taylor or Xanthe, our 

Designated Safeguarding 
Leads, in confidence. 

Xanthe 
Smith
DSL

Our Designated Safeguarding Leads (DSLs)

Taylor-Lee 
Sketchley

Deputy DSL

Nerys Evans
Lead DSL

Information regarding times is available on 
the FAMLY app.



Happy Halloween!

We had so much fun dressing up for 
Halloween this year!





We have enjoyed exploring beautiful autumnal colours and natural resources 
across the nursery. The children have observed the changes in our environment 
such as the trees and leaves changing colour, the colder air and winds! We have 
collected lots of leaves and twigs which have been used in craft activities making 

wreaths, hedgehogs, and sensory exploration!

Autumn leaves are falling down…



The importance of role play:
• Building emotional awareness through purposeful play.
• Fosters children’s self-esteem, creativity, communication 

skills, and physical development.
• Exploring the world and learning about peers.

• Encourages creative thinking and helps lay a foundation for 
lifelong learning.
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